
 

 

 

22 May 2024 
 
Year 6 Conception & Birth Workshop 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 children will be taking part in a workshop all about Conception and Birth designed for Year 
6 pupils on Friday 4th June 2024.  
 
The session will be delivered by the school nursing team. 
 
Please find attached Department of Health information about the importance of Relationship and 
Health Education lessons.  
 
If you have any questions please feel free to get in touch.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr C Metcalfe 
Principle  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 


